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Water levels on the Rock River are dropping, but authorities reminded boaters Wednesday that 

slow/no wake orders are still in effect. 

Signs have been posted along the river and at public access points across the county since March 

22, according to a news release from the Rock County Sheriff's Office. 

Water levels have been receding, authorities said, but are still well above levels that trigger 

slow/no wake orders, based on a Rock County ordinance. 

Lake Koshkonong is at 8.34 feet, while the river is 7.22 feet in Afton, according to the news 

release. 

Slow/no wake orders are required when Lake Koshkonong tops 7.5 feet and the river reaches 

over 6.5 feet at Afton, authorities said. 

 


